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Christmas Club Accounts

Christmas is right around the corner. On October 
1, funds from members Christmas club accounts 
would have automatically transferred over to the 
savings account so that money will be available for 
the holidays. If you have a current Christmas club 
account, you can start putting money back into it for 
Christmas of 2022. If you don’t have a Christmas 
club account and are looking for a good way to save 
money for the holidays, please give the credit union a 
call or stop in and we will be more than happy to set 
you up with one.

Shred Day 2021

Thank you to all members who stopped 
by our annual shred event we held this 

year. We had a fantastic turnout at the 
event, and we successfully shredded about 

5,000 pounds worth of sensitive information to help 
prevent identity theft and fraud. We would also like to 
thank all members who donated non-perishable food. New 
Century FCU will be taking all donations and delivering 
them to a local charity.

Refer-a-Member 

Do you know someone who could benefit from 
joining the Credit Union? We are bringing back 
our Refer-a-Member campaign for the end of the 
year. Starting October 1 - December 31, for every 
individual that qualifies for membership that is 
referred to the credit union and opens an account, you 
will be entered into a drawing for a prize as well as 
the new member referred. What better time to have 
the chance to win a small gift right before the holidays 
as well as helping another individual have the benefits 
of New Century FCU. Keep an eye out for more 
details and updates.

Hats & Scarves & Gloves, OH MY! 

Winter is right around the corner, and New Century Federal Credit Union is happy to announce we will be 
sponsoring a Hat, Scarf, and Glove Drive in an effort to give back to our community and assist those in need. 
If you are able, please consider donating new hats, gloves, and scarves to help those in need curb the upcoming 
cold weather. Due to COVID-19, we are unable to accept donations and distribution of any used items. The drive 
will begin Monday, November 1st, through Friday, December 10th. Donations will be accepted at our Joliet 
and New Lenox branches. 

"We make a living by what we get, we make a life by what we give.” –Booker T. Washington
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Locations and Hours

291 Springfield Ave. (Lobby) 
Joliet, IL

(815) 741-1847

1910 Ferro Drive (Lobby) 
New Lenox, IL
(815) 726-3440

Lobby Hours
Mon. - Fri.	 9:00 am - 5:00 pm 
Saturday	 Lobby Closed

Drive-up Facilities
291 Springfield Ave.  

Joliet, IL

1910 Ferro Drive 
New Lenox, IL

Drive-up Hours
Mon. - Fri.	 8:00 am - 5:00 pm 
Saturday	 9:00 am - 1:00 pm

Touch Tone Teller
Available 24 Hours 

(888) 488-8636

Website
www.newcenturyfcu.org 

Signature Loan Special 

With the holidays approaching, everyone 
could use a little more cash in their pockets, and 
we are here to help you meet your financial needs. 
New Century will be offering signature loans 
to qualified borrowers at a rate of 9.9%. Make 
sure to stop in and pick up an application or apply 
online at www.newcenturyfcu.org. Hurry while this 
opportunity lasts.

Holidays

New Century FCU offices will be closed in 
observance of the following holidays during the 4th 
quarter of 2021:

October 11th – Columbus Day
November 11th – Veterans Day	
November 25th – Thanksgiving Day
December 24th – Christmas Eve (close at 1)
December 25th – Christmas Day
December 31st – New Year's Eve (close at 1)
January 1st – New Year's Day

Digital Service Update

Due to the challenging times we are in, 
our digital services implementation scheduled 
for late summer has been delayed. Our service 
provider has experienced a shortage of both 
resources and staffing which affected the delivery 
of these services. While we understand this is an 
inconvenience to you, our member, we appreciate 
your patience on all of this. Implementation for 
New Century FCU has been pushed back until 
early February 2022. As a reminder, we will be 
upgrading our home banking system that will offer 
services to assist you in managing your accounts 
more efficiently such as a mobile app, bill payment, 
remote deposit, credit monitoring and Zelle®. We 
hope you understand the situation at hand given 
the tough times we are in. As the Credit Union gets 
more information and gets closer to the delivery 
date of these services, we will provide more details.


